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Subject Search Underway for Dean of CAS

Colleagues,

As I announced last spring, I have put together a committee to lead
the search for the position of Dean, College of Arts & Sciences. The
committee has started its work, advertisements for the position have
begun to appear, and the committee will be reviewing applications as
they are received.

I once again urge your participation and invite you to send
nominations for the position to Professor Jeffrey Segal, chair of the
search committee. Input from across campus is welcomed and
candidates under serious consideration will be meeting with the
search committee, administrators, staff, and a wide representation of
faculty from CAS and other areas.

Thank you,
Robert McGrath,
Provost and Exec. Vice President for Academic Affairs



